
Nursery Headteachers’ Management Network 
 
 

The Network is holding its Autumn Conference on   
 
Tuesday 4th November 2003 at  EcoTech, Swaffham 
9.30 – 3.00 with coffee available from 9.00. 

 
‘Active education using real life experiences’ 

with 
Sue Roe and Sue Humphreys from the Coombe 
School, Reading. 
 
The conference is open to all headteachers of Nursery schools or 
schools with Nursery classes.  The conference is free to all 
members of the network. A fee of £80 to include lunch will be 
made to all non members who are welcome to attend the conference 
 
 
Please complete the form below and return it to  
Janet Wright, Bignold First School and Nursery, Wessex Street, Norwich, NR2 2SP by 
Friday 24th October. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
I wish to attend the Autumn conference of the Nursery Headteachers’ 
Management Network. 
I am a member…………….. 
I am not a member and include a cheque for £80.00 made out to  NHMN…………… 
 
Lunch requirements:  Non vegetarian   Vegetarian    Vegan  (please circle) 
 
Signed………………………………………………..  School……………………………………………………. 
 

 
 
 



 
 


